
 

 

 
AUTHORIZATION LETTER         Date: February 5, 2018 
 
 
Subject: Authorization letter for equipment authorization before FCC and/or ISED 
(formerly IC) Canada 
 
To Whom It May Concern, 
                                                                          
Please be advised that Cypress Semiconductor Corporation authorizes Rinku P. 
Mathew of Cypress Semiconductors India Private Limited to act on our behalf on all 
matters relating to application for equipment authorization before the Federal 
Communication Commission and Innovation, Science and Economic Development, 
Canada, including signing of documents related to these matters. 
 
Cypress Semiconductor Corporation certifies that neither the applicant nor any party to 
this application, as defined in 47CFR Ch.1.2002 (b), is subjected to denial to federal 
benefits that includes FCC benefits, pursuant to section 5301 of anti-drug abuse act of 
1998, 21 U.S.C.835 (a). 
 
Should you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to contact the 
undersigned for further assistance. 
 
Thank you. 
 
 
 
Yours Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Name: David Solda 
Senior Business Unit Director 
dso@cypress.com 
408-315-6142 
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